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9th January 2019 
Dear Parents 
 
‘Gymnastics Festival’ – Tuesday, 5th February 2019 
 
Children who attend Hawridge and Cholesbury gymnastics club have been invited to take part in a 
‘Gymnastics Festival’ at Dr Challoner’s High School on Tuesday, 5th February 2019 from 4pm to 
5.30pm.  Children will present the routine they have been working on with Emma Wayment and 
have the opportunity to watch other schools present their contributions, as well as taking part in a 
collective gym session if time allows. 
 
Please make arrangements to collect your child from Hawridge and Cholesbury at 3.15pm and take 
your child to DCHS (Little Chalfont).   Usually you are asked to arrive NO EARLIER than 3.50pm, 
due to the school buses leaving DCHS and the single lane driveway!   Please drive past the turning 
circle and turn left at reception. Continue to drive around the edge of the school and park in the large 
car park. Leaders will greet your child and bring them into the Gym. 
  
Due to the large number of gymnasts, I’m afraid they cannot accommodate parents to 
spectate. Miss Ottaway will be attending the festival and will release your children to you at 5.30pm 
once the Festival has finished.  Please note that all children taking part must have long hair tied 
back and all jewellery removed. 
  
Please could you ensure that your child has their PE/gym kit in school on that day and provide them 
with a snack to eat before the event and a named water bottle.   
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to the office by Thursday, 17th January 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rosie Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please return to the office by Thursday, 17
th
 January 2019. 

‘Gymnastics Festival’ – Tuesday, 5th February 2019 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………  Class: ………….. 
 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the ‘Gymnastics Festival ’ on Tuesday, 5th February 

2019  at Dr Challoner’s High School, Little Chalfont. 
 
……………………………………………will be taking my child to the event 
 
……………………………………………will be collecting my child from DCHS at 5.30pm  
 
 
Emergency Contact number: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………….  Date: ………………………….. 

mailto:office@hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk
http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

